
 
September 28, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Joseph Kernell, County Administrator 
Greenville County 
301 University Ridge 
Greenville, SC 29601 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kernell, 
 
Your agency is hereby notified that you will be receiving the following highway safety grant 
through the South Carolina Department of Public Safety’s Office of Highway Safety and Justice 
Programs: 
 
Grant Number:   M4HVE-2016-HS-41-16 
Grant Title:    Enhanced DUI Enforcement 
 Award Amount:  $56,533 
 
Due to unexpected delays in our awarding process, we predict you will receive your grant award 
packet in the near future. The grant award will have an effective date of October 1, 2015. 
You may continue your projects with the existing grant-funded staff, expending only salaries and 
fringe benefits. Do not obligate any other funds until you receive the official award packet and 
have sent the signed award documents to Grants – Accounting.  If you have any questions, feel 
free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
LaToya Grate 
 
LaToya Grate, AICP 
Grants Administration Manager 
Office of Highway Safety and Justice Programs 
SC Department of Public Safety 
10311 Wilson Blvd. 
P. O. Box 1993 
Blythewood, SC 29016 
 


